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DATE:  February 25, 2021 
 
TO:  Emergency Preparedness Committee 
  Kensington Fire Protection District 
 
RE:   Agenda Item 6 

Protecting Your City from Wildfire 2021 Conference 
 
SUBMITTED BY:  President Larry Nagel 
 

  

Fellow EPC Members: 
 
On February 2-3, 2021, I attended a very informative workshop entitled Protecting Your City 
from Wildfire 2021.  I will give a very short presentation on my takeaways from this workshop at 
the EPC Meeting this Thursday.  I have assembled all of the slides that were available and 
included the notes that I took while watching the presentations.  You don't have to read all of 
this information before Thursday!  All of this material can be found at the following link: 
 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/sv427fei5yrc8jt/AACft9P-zkUjLIKpbKOOFnNUa?dl=0 
 
We have permission from the conference to freely disseminate this information. 
 
Thanks!!! 
 
Larry 
--- 

Larry Nagel 
President and Director, Kensington Fire Protection District 
251 Stanford Avenue 
Kensington, CA 94708 
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